
Summit Mennonite Church 
Web:  www.summitmennonite.org 

Email:  summitmenno@sbcglobal.net 

Phone:  330-753-2019 

We follow Christ, offering healing and hope as we serve our neighbors in need 

Marilyn Rossiter, Pastor                                                           Sunday School: 9:30 am 

Stan King and Mary Schwartz, Caring Team                                   Worship: 10:30 am 
 

If you are a visitor this morning, we welcome you to our worship service! We hope 

that you feel at ease with us and sense the presence of God. We invite you to sign our 

guest book in the foyer. 

Childcare during worship is available for infants and toddlers (generally ages three 

and under) in the nursery through the back doors of the sanctuary.  Children's 

bulletins and toys are available at the sanctuary entrance. 
 

           July 27, 2014 

Focus: Mission in Honduras 

GATHERING 

 Prelude                              Tim Larson, cello, Susan Moyer, Piano    

 Call to Worship                                          Mary Schwartz 

    Opening prayer  

    Singing: HWB #36 God of Our Strength                   Julia Beyeler 
 

HEARING GOD 

 Scripture:  II Timothy 1:7 and  Isaiah 40:29-31 

 Hymn: HWB #584 They that wait upon the Lord    

    Message:   Journey of Faith                              Kathy Tschiegg 
 

RESPONDING 

    Singing: HWB #395 Here I am Lord 

    Announcements    

    Sharing joys and sorrows 

    Prayers for the people 

    Offering 
 

SENDING  

 Singing:  SJ # 63 Lord, You Give the Great Commission 

  Benediction: HWB# 763 
 









  

 Food Donations for BACM for July: Cereal 

 Greeter: Wanda & Lee Ressler 

 Worship Planners: Julia Beyeler & Mary Schwartz 

 Nursery: Karen 

LAST WEEK 

          Attendance: 33                  General Offering:  $574 
  

THIS WEEK 

 Aug 1 – 2: Ohio Mennonite Relief Sale, Buckeye Event Center 

 Sun, Aug 3: Potluck featuring food from Mennonite cookbooks such 

   as Simply in Season, More with Less or other ethnic cookbook 

   from your background  
 

COMING EVENTS 

 Sat, Sept 13 - "Leadership and Anxiety in the Church", a day of 

 examining our goals and ministries in light of cultural pressures. 

 This day-long event is hosted in Archbold. If interested in attending, 

 contact Pastor Marilyn. 

 Sept 19-21: Women’s Retreat at Camp Luz - Marilyn leading    

   worship. See brochure in your mailbox. 

 Sept. 28th- CCHS Ted Schwartz and "Learning to Play"- Get it on 

 your calendar!! BE THERE!! 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Marilyn and Hank will be on vacation this week until Tuesday. If you need 

assistance, or in case of an emergency, contact Mary or Stan. 
 

If you haven't been to the Buckeye Event Center on Rt 30, you may 

want to go on Sat. Aug 2nd to the Ohio Mennonite Relief Sale or better 

yet, why not volunteer to help out at the pancake & sausage breakfast? 

A signup sheet is on the kitchen island, or talk to Jack or Mona Rohrer 

and find out more about it. 
 

The World Championship Bridgestone Invitational is just around 

the corner. Thank you to everyone who sent a pledge in already. If you 

have not made your Birdies for BACM guess and pledge, there is still 

time; you have until Wednesday July 30th to get your information to us 

so you have a chance to win! See flyer on bulletin board. 
 

We are happy to announce that once again this year we have an 

opportunity to give Family Promise community wide exposure during 

the 2014 Akron Marathon.  The Race this year is on September 27th. 

We can decorate our table with Family Promise signs as we hand-out 

water to the runners in the Marathon.  We need 30 Volunteers.  If you 

would like to participate and help get Family Promise positive exposure 

in a very big event, please go to the sign-up link below, in the pull 

down menu scroll down to FS #11, that's us, click on us, and then put in 

our password -FS11- and sign up.   You will get a free t-shirt and a few 

hours of exciting Marathon participation. 
 

mailto:summitmenno@sbcglobal.net


Please mark your calendars for an important event at CCHS in Kidron! 

Ted Schwartz (Ted & Co.) will be bringing his "Learning to Play" 

production there on Sunday, Sept. 28th @ 5:00 p.m. (tentative time). 

Please, mark your calendars and get the word out! The show explores 

the feelings and faith of a son who comes out to his father and their 

journey of love and acceptance. Good stuff! 
 

BACM: Bring cereal for the month of July and drop into the box by our 

white giving tree. You may bring other food or grocery supplies also. It 

would be helpful to get into the habit of buying a few extra items when 

you do your grocery shopping. 
 

MENNONITE MISSION NETWORK PRAYER REQUEST: This 

is a month of transitions for Mennonite Voluntary Service participants 

with some finish their terms and others beginning. Pray that God would 

bless their coming out and their going in. Pray especially for Matthew 

Cordella, serving in Elkhart, Ind., as he recovers from back surgery.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


